

MISS M ROONEY | PRINCIPAL BOURNVILLE SCHOOL HAY GREEN LANE BOURNVILLE BIRMINGHAM B30 1SH

T: 0121 475 3881

21st March 2025

Dear Parent or Guardian,

'YOUR CHOICE on the ROAD'

Members of West Midlands Fire Service will be visiting Bournville School over the next few weeks to run a programme aimed at safety on roads. This is a growing problem around the country, and we feel it is important that the public are made aware of the consequences of reckless activities involving motor vehicles.

Part of the programme will involve hard hitting film footage and photographs of casualties involved in road traffic collisions, some of which people may find disturbing. Before showing these, we would like permission from you to do so.

To understand the seriousness of this issue and to create an impact we feel it is important that young people see the reality of their or other's actions, and this 'hard hitting' approach has had very successful feedback.

If you do not wish your child to take part in this presentation, please complete the form below and return it to your child's Form Tutor prior to the 25th of March.

Yours faithfully

K. Wheeles.

Miss Wheeler

Assistant Principal



MISS M ROONEY | PRINCIPAL BOURNVILLE SCHOOL HAY GREEN LANE BOURNVILLE BIRMINGHAM B30 1SH

T: 0121 475 3881

"Your Choice on the Road"	
I DO NOT wish (student name) Form: to take part in the "Your Choice on the Road" presentation.	
Signed: Po	arent/Carer